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M E D I A  R E L E A S E

 
 
 
 
 
 

         
 

The Royals (Premium Cakes) Pte Ltd is allowed to resume its factory 
operation from 5 June 2009. 

 
AVA has completed its investigation on the contamination incident at the 

factory of The Royals (Premium Cakes) Pte Ltd.  Apart from detection of 
chlorine in the contaminated products (chicken pie filling and sugar syrup), no 
other hazardous chemicals were detected by the laboratory tests. The 
contaminated ingredients had not been used as the factory staff had been 
quick in detecting the contamination and preventing the contaminated 
ingredients from being used in production of confectionary products. 
 
2 The Royals (Premium Cakes) Pte Ltd has also destroyed all its existing 
stocks of the products, including opened packets/containers of ingredients, as 
well as semi-processed and finished products and has thoroughly cleaned up 
the factory during the closure. 
 
3 The Royals (Premium Cakes) Pte Ltd is allowed to resume its factory 
operation from 5 June 2009. 
 
 
 
Issued by Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority 
On 05 June 2009 
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